
Overview 

This DC-DC converter can boost the supply voltage 
from the vehicle baƩery, in order to provide 12 volt 
fridge circuits with a higher and more stable supply 
voltage. This helps the fridge to operate more 
effecƟvely during driving and run cooler. 

Installation 

The booster should be installed horizontally or 
verƟcally as close to the fridge as possible. During 
operaƟon the booster will become warm, so ensure 
there is at least 10cm clear around the unit at all 
Ɵmes. 

Wiring & Fusing 

When fiƫng, try to keep cabling runs as short as 
possible and do not underrate, as this will lead to 
excessive voltage losses and reduced performance. 
Under full load the booster will draw a large amount 
of current and the input side will typically draw larger 
currents than the output by a factor of up to 25%. 
Please refer to the table to select a suitable wiring 
gauge, length and recommended fuse raƟng. 

 

Connections 

Cable Up to 3m Up to 6m Up to 10m Fuse 

from Vehicle 
battery 

3mm2 
13AWG 

4mm2 
12AWG 

6mm2 
10AWG 

25A 

to Fridge 
2.5mm2 
14AWG 

3mm2 
13AWG 

4mm2 
12AWG 

20A 

Engine Running Relay 

To avoid draining the vehicle baƩery whilst parked, a 
relay should be fiƩed, as shown in the diagram. This 
will ensure 12V power is only supplied to the fridge 
once the vehicles engine is running. 

Operation 

Once fiƩed the unit will operate automaƟcally to 
boost power from the vehicle baƩery into a suitable 
voltage to power the fridge during driving. 

Specification

 
 

Model DC20-12 

Power 290W (max) 

Input voltage range 10 - 16V 

Output voltage (boost) 14.5V 

Output current 20A (max) 

Standby current 20mA (max) 

Weight 0.5kg 

Dimensions 100 x 78 x 39mm 

Operating temperature -20 - 50oC 
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